
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 09 October 2024 09:24
To: Oliver Hoban
Cc: Julie Friend
Subject: RE: 4/24/2323/0R1 - LAND OFF DALZELL STREET, MOOR ROW, EGREMONT

Hello 
 
The mix of properties leans heavily towards 4+ bedrooms which does not reflect the housing mix 
suggested in the SHMA, though the provision of 2 and 3 bedroomed properties is welcomed and it 
is assumed that 6 of these will be the affordable provision.  
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


